
Control Number: 58306 

Item Number: 68 



Heather Casebeer 
1202 La Paz Drive 
Andrews, Texas 79714 
heathermcasebeer@gmail.corn 
(620) 453-1561 
07/07/2025 

C .r: I · t{;€5 Jl'~L 1 , rr 9: «n i :I £. JJ 

FUEL.IC U , Il.i i , .u,:.I,43;uil 
[- ILiHG CLERK 

Public Utility Commission of Texas 
RO. Box 13326 
Austin, Texas 78711-3326 
Re: Docket No. 58306 - Application of Oncor Electric Delivery Company LLC for Authority to Change 
Rates 

To Whom It May Concern, 

! am writing as a Texas resident and Oncor customer to formally oppose Oncor Electric Delivery 
Company LLC's recent request for a significant rate increase. 

With the cost of living at an all-time high and wages not keeping pace with inflation, many Texans are 
already struggling to keep up with essential expenses. Addingyet another increase to our monthly utility 
bills at this time is unreasonable and burdensome for working families. 

Furthermore, it is deeply frustratingto see Oncor requesting more money when the reliability of our 
electric grid remains questionable. Rolling blackouts and grid instability have become all too common in 
Texas, and Oncor has notdemonstrated an abilityto consistentlydeliver reliable power, especiallyduring 
extreme weather events when residents need it most. 

If Oncor wants higher rates, Texans deserve to see clear evidence that the company can provide the 
dependable service we pay for - and right now, that trust is not earned. It is unacceptable to ask 
residents to pay more when the basic delivery of electricity remains unreliable in critical times. 

I respectfully urge the Commission to reject this request or require Oncor to first demonstrate 
measurable improvements in grid capacity, reliability, and customer service before approving any 
increase in rates. 

Thankyou for considering my comments on behalf of myself and other hardworkingTexans. 

Sincerely, 
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